
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 23rd January 2023 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 16th January 2023 = 96.66% 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 16th January 2023 
3C – 98.13%               3W – 95.67% 
 
Thank you Year 3 for a lovely week. 
 
New reading books, reading records and logins for Oxford Reading Buddy have all 
now been given to children to bring home. Please read as much as possible with 
your child. 
 
3C have won the Battle of Times Tables Rock Stars Challenge-can 3W pinch it from 
them next week? 
 
Mrs Cartner and Miss Worthington 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 16th January 2023 
4M – 95.63%               4T – 97.33% 
 
No update from Y4 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 16th January 2023 
5KW – 95.63%              5W – 98.13% 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting maths lesson in 5KW, when we will be 
having extra adults working in our room. The tutor groups are starting up 
next week, some children are looking forward to attending these sessions. 
 
There is a Y5 and Y6 dodgeball competition at Activity 4 All, which some of the 
children will be attending.  Details have been sent directly to those children. 
 
Please remember to make sure your child is doing their homework and spending 
time on TTRS.  

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 16th January 2023 
6D – 94.12%               6S – 98.82% 
 
Well done to 6D for your fantastic behaviour this week when swimming. You 
represented our school wonderfully and showed great maturity.  
 
A kind reminder that it is 6S's turn next week for swimming so please ensure they 
have a full swimming kit in every day. 
 
Your child should have brought a new reading record home this week. Please 
familiarise yourselves with these and start completing them each time you hear 
your child read, which should be at least 3 times a week. 
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